
Student Access Committee 
August 16, 2018 

Notes 
 

Present:  Anddrikk Frazier, Chair; Alison Barlow, Byron Shinn 
 

I. Call to Order



 
Committee members said that prospective students need clear information about how to access 
the university system, and what it means to succeed.  Based on the committee’s hearings, this 
awareness and preparedness campaign should begin as early middle school. Fostering an 
educational ecosystem will lead to success.  
 
Members discussed that students who are in high school now will be impacted by the change in 
admission criteria.  
 
Under this area of focus, the committee discussed developing a community engagement advisory 
board as an ongoing mechanism to promote greater communication; developing outreach plans to 
promote accountability and progress; identifying a holistic look at community partnerships, 
including mentorship programs; and continuing to leverage community partnerships.   
 

2. Identify new and creative sources of admissions anb倀s m.



The committee discussed that after consolidation has occurred, students should have equal access 
to programs regardless of where students are located.  Under this area of focus, the committee 
discussed enhancing research capacity at each campus and expanding undergraduate, graduate 
and Ph.D. programs at each campus, while disseminating expertise across campuses. 
Additionally, they discussed providing increased access to programs regardless of where 
student’s home campus is located.  
 

a. Next Steps  
The committee agreed to convene on a call on August 21 at 11:30 a.m. to review the final 
recommendations. Student Access recommendations will be presented to the Consolidation Task 
Force on August 22, 2018 from 5 pm – 6pm at the Marshal Student Center Room 3707. 
 

IV. Adjournment       
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm 


